
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
April 2021 
 
Year 9 Singers 
 
 
Dear pupils, parents and carers 
 
I am delighted to announce that we are now able to start our Year 9 singing ensemble. 
 
This ensemble will take place in MU4 from 1pm – 1.25pm  and will follow current guidelines on social 
distancing, 2 metre spacing and ventilation. 
 
All boys and girls are welcome to attend Year 9 singers, commencing Wednesday 21st April 2021 and every 
Wednesday thereafter. We will be focussing on ‘Spotlight-style’ repertoire. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs VA Elliott 


